
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
19th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re-Closure Contact 
 
In normal circumstances we would be looking forward to welcoming all students back to 
school tomorrow following what we hope has been a restful Easter break. 
 
As the closure of school continues for the majority of students, communication between 
home and school is extremely important.  Please see below some important information 
regarding online work for all students- 
 
Year 7, 8, 9 
Please continue with all work set online, students can communicate with teachers via email 
if support is required. 
 
Year 10 and Year 12 
Regular communication will be expected between students and teachers and we would 
expect students to email their class teacher once a week. 
 
Students will be expected to return the work that is requested from them by the given 
deadline. 
 
Work completed via other platforms will be monitored.  Expect contact from your class 
teacher if deadlines are not consistently met. 
 
We will inform you of your son/daughter's school email address and they should be 
checking it regularly. 
 
Work will now also be sent directly to students email addresses as well as on the school 
website. 
 
Teachers will include their email address on all work that is set. 
Expect weekly reminders of the above. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 
Students should continue completing any work/tasks that are being set by their 
teachers.  Students should also be making use of the 'Preparation for....' documents on the 
school website. 
 
With effect from next week every student will also receive a telephone call from either a 
member of our Student Services or Support Staff Team.  The purpose of the call is to simply 
check in and make sure the students are accessing the work that is being set. 
 
Staff will be calling from either the school number or ‘Withheld or No Caller ID’ will be 
displayed if calling you on a mobile phone.  Calls will be made every other week on average 
until the students return.  
 
Please continue to check the school website for useful information on Health and Well-
being and Activity Ideas that can be undertaken in addition to any work being set. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation during this time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Coughlan 
Principal 
 


